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Representative Duran’s HB 91 Passes in Tourism,
Infrastructure, and Energy Subcommittee

 
Tallahassee, FL – Earlier today, HB 91 passed with unanimous bipartisan support in the
Tourism, Infrastructure, and Energy Subcommittee. HB 91 provides DHSMV authority
relating to the display & use of digital license plates and specifies requirements for digital
license plates, digital license plate providers, & digital license plate consumers.
 
“Bringing digital license plates to Florida helps to pave the way into a more connected
future. Florida has always been on the cutting-edge of technology and allowing the use of
this technology can bring large-scale efficiency and savings to the over 17 million registered
vehicles in our state. I am happy this bill was able to make it out of committee and is on its
way to becoming law,” said Representative Nicholas X. Duran (D- Miami).
 
Having passed favorably, the bill has been referred to the Commerce Committee.
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